
From: Christopher Morgan <chrismorgan21030@yahoo.com> 
Date: Tue, Sep 8, 2020 at 2:47 PM 
Subject: Bio Christopher Morgan 
To: bcfpe2020elections@gmail.com <bcfpe2020elections@gmail.com> 
 
 
Chris has been a union member since 2013 and a union steward since 2017. Chris is 
currently a Sergeant with the Department of Corrections. Chris is interested in working 
closely with union members and the union executive board to achieve common goals. 
Chris will strive to bridge the gap between members and executive board.  
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